Dear Bonne Femme Watershed Stakeholder,



       July 13th, 2005

Attached are drafts of the July 11th minutes, Chapters 1 & 2, and Appendix A.


Chapter 2 and Appendix A are drafts that have the saved edits the group made in their meeting on June 13th.  The first reading of Chapter 2 and Appendix A should take place at the September meeting.


The attached Chapter 1 is essentially the same as the Chapter 1 version in Adobe Acrobat (.pdf) that was mailed (snail and electronic) to all Stakeholders on July 6th; the new version has a few more photos added, and a few sentences were edited for clarity.  Note that this new version is in MS Word so that everyone can edit it electronically; its hard copy should replace what was mailed on July 6th to make it easier to work between the same version on electronic and hard copy.  I apologize if having sent the Acrobat version on July 6th caused any confusion.  The final version will be in Acrobat because I can do a better layout and it is less expensive to have it printed; I overlooked the fact that people cannot edit it electronically.

The deadline for submitting comments back to me on Chapter 1 is August 29th, 2005.  Please let me know if you have no comments; this helps to understand how many people have read it, and which ones have comments/no comments.  Comments may be submitted electronically via email, hand written and either snail-mailed or faxed (fax # 886-4340), or called in via telephone.  You may want to think about what photos or figures need to be added, if you want to include citations, and if you prefer that it be written in the first or third person.

Note that the group decided that discussion of a chapter by the entire group in a meeting would be limited to those comments received and compiled by Terry at the appropriate deadline.  This has 2 purposes: 1) It creates a fair situation where everybody can consider other people’s comments before the meeting; and 2) It helps keep the editing process to a reasonable amount of time by preventing the group from reading over the document during a meeting, and commenting on it line-by-line. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Terry Frueh
Watershed Conservationist

Boone County Government Center

801 E. Walnut, Room 210

Columbia, MO 65201-7730

tel. 573-886-4330

fax 573-886-4340

tfrueh@boonecountymo.org 

http://www.CaveWatershed.org  

